
The Kobau Park baseball dugouts are closed for
replacement until further notice. Work is scheduled

to begin the week of October 21, 2024. 
The dugouts will be closed for up to eight (8) weeks.

Please use caution in Kobau Park and avoid the 
baseball dugouts, crews, and equipment. 

For further information, please call 250-490-4114 
or email csprojects@rdos.bc.ca.
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